CPSO to sell unclaimed animals

Tuesday, November 1, 2011
Three horses will be auctioned off next week after their owners failed to claim them from the Caddo Sheriff's
Office.

The Sheriff's Office will accept sealed bids on the animals from 8 a.m. until noon Wednesday, Nov. 9, at the
4910 North Market Street substation. The animals will be available for viewing at the substation on the morning
of the auction.

They include a bay mare, a bay gelding, and a sorrel stud horse.

For more information contact Sgt. Doyle Smith at (318) 681-1120




